
Croissant Park Elementary PTSO Newsletter November 2024 
Season's Greetings from the PTSO 

As we approach the holiday season, the PTSO would like to extend our warmest 

wishes to our families. We hope you enjoy a joyful Thanksgiving, a Happy 

Holiday Season, a Merry Christmas, and a Happy New Year. May this special 

time of year bring peace, happiness, and cherished moments with your loved 

ones.  Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to a 

wonderful year ahead!   Warm regards, The PTSO 

A Heartfelt Thank You to Our Volunteers 

We would like to extend our sincere thanks to the many volunteers who worked 

tirelessly to make our recent events such a success. Your dedication helped us 

host an incredible Open House, a fantastic Fall Photos event, the most amazing 

Book Fair, and an unprecedented Fall Festival. 

We would also like to express our gratitude to our administration for their 

ongoing support, the Croissant Park staff for their hard work, and our PTSO 

board members and their families, who work behind the scenes to ensure these 

events run smoothly. 

Additionally, we had a wonderful time bringing smiles to our students with fun-

filled Popcorn and Snow Cup Fridays. 

Your time, energy, and support truly make a difference in creating memorable 

experiences for our school community. We appreciate each one of you! 

Upcoming Events 

December 11 

Fall Photo Make-Up Day 

 

PTSO Meeting December 13 

Please join our PTSO board members and CPE administration on Friday, 

December 13 at 7:30 am in the Media Center. Be sure to come early since all 

visitors must show ID and check in at the front office. We look forward to 

discussing upcoming PTSO events, volunteer opportunities, and listening to your 

ideas and suggestions.  

 

Popcorn Friday December 13 

Students buy popcorn for just $2.00 per bag. Please sign up to volunteer and 

make this a successful event for our students! 

 

January 17,2025 

Snow Cup Friday- This event is as much fun for our volunteers as it is for our 

students! Join our PTSO Snow Cup volunteers for a fun-filled day! 

  

 Questions?  Please get in touch with us at cpeptso@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

 

Stay informed!  Join our Facebook 

Page today! 

 

Please join our PTSO and support us 

with your $5.00 registration fee. Visit 

https://cpe.ptboard.com to register 

for the 2024-25 school year and 

receive important volunteer 

opportunities and fundraising event 

announcements. 

https://cpe.ptboard.com 

 

 

 

https://cpe.ptboard.com/

